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To our stakeholders:  

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO 

statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions 

regarding the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 

outcomes.  

 

In preparation of our eighth annual GRI-based sustainability report, we have changed our 

reporting processes and added additional aspects into our third-party data assurance process. 

These changes will improve upon our processes compared to previous years. Due to these 

changes, we anticipate a delay in sharing and posting our COP as these updates to make our 

reporting more robust have extended our reporting timeline slightly.  

 

We hereby ask for an extension period to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s 

efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP 

report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website no later than Thursday, August 25, 

2022.  

 

We look forward to updating you on our progress. 

 

Best,  

 
Taylor Price 

Manager, Global Sustainability  

AptarGroup, Inc. 

 


